
Sponsors sought for 2025 Lunar New
Year Fireworks Display

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department is inviting organisations
that wish to sponsor the 2025 Lunar New Year Fireworks Display to submit
applications on or before September 20 (Friday).
      
     The fireworks display will be held on January 30 (Thursday) next year.
      
     Applications should be submitted to the Secretariat of the Fireworks
Vetting Committee (Address: Community Programmes Office, Leisure and Cultural
Services Department, 8/F, Queen Elizabeth Stadium, 18 Oi Kwan Road, Wan Chai,
Hong Kong).
      
     Further enquiries can be made at 2591 1207.
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